
 

 

  
Meeting 2012 January 16 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: LIGHTING IN THE LANE BEHIND 4900-5100 BLOCK DOVER STREET 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

1.      THAT  Council endorse the installation of 2 (two) street lights in the lane behind the 
4900-5100 block of Dover Street. 

2.      THAT  a copy of this report be sent to Mr. Tony Lazazzera at 5043 Dover Street, 
Burnaby BC  V5H 1R4. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Traffic Safety Committee, at its meeting held on 2012 January 10, received and adopted the 
attached report to respond to a request for lighting in the rear lane by Mr. Tony Lazazzera at 
5043 Dover Street. 
 
A letter and petition was submitted by Mr. Tony Lazazzera signed by himself and his neighbours 
requesting the installation of lighting in the lane adjacent to their residences.  Staff viewed the 
laneway and found that adequate poles are available for light installation. It is recommended that 
the installation of 2 (two) lights in this lane be endorsed. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Chair 
 
Councillor C. Jordan 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Member 

 
Copied to: City Manager 

Director Engineering 
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